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YOUTH ORDERS 

MONTH! 

JOIN TOMORROW’S 

LEADERS AT NEXT 

BUREAU MEETING! 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, May 4, 2014 

Guest Speakers: 

Miss Emily Crowley 
Grand Worthy Associate Advisor 

 Rainbow for Girls  

Mr. Tyler Davis 
Deputy Master Councilor 

 So. Calif. Jurisdiction, Demolay 

Miss Judith Langdon 
Miss California Job’s Daughter 2013-14 

Special Performance of the 

DeMolay “Flower Talk” 

 
 

at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 A.M. 
 

Added Feature: 
Expanded Continental Breakfast 

at 9:15AM 
 

 

 
 

 
 

100% Officer Giving 
Campaign Initiated 

at Retreats 
   Relief is one of Masonry’s most 

meaningful, enduring and relevant values.  

In supporting our California Masonic 

charities, you are taking responsibility for 

the long-term well-being of our brothers, 

families, and the community as a whole. 

   To enhance our commitment as Masons 

this year, a special giving program was 

launched at the Master and Wardens 

Retreats, asking that 100% of the officers 

at each Lodge pledge to give to the 

Annual Fund in 2014.  This new Officer 

Giving Campaign hopes to help ensure 

and expand our fraternity’s charitable 

assistance and critical service programs 

so important to so many. 

   A list of Lodges that have agreed to 

make and meet this 100% Officer Giving 

pledge will be identified shortly.  Please 

help them meet this pledge. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
For those Lodges in Division 7, all Masons 

should plan now to save the date and 

attend the First Degree Mason’s Ritual 

Seminar to be held at Greenleaf Gardens 

Lodge 670 on June 18
th

.  The Grand 

Lecturer will be present.  Let your 

Inspector know that you will attend. 

A special Grand Master’s Reception and 

Dinner is being planned by Beverly Hills 

Lodge 528 on May 27
th

, with an open 

discussion on Freemasonry around the 

World after our GM’s return from his 

recent trips to the Philippines, Austria 

and Romania.  At Ionic Masonic Center.  

Contact (310) 358-0584. 

Webinar Classes are again being offered 

this spring and summer for Master 

Masons, covering courses for the Lodge 

Management Certification Program.  Each 

Class includes two 90 minute Sessions, 

and the Classes are available from May to 

August.  For details, see the GL Web Site. 
 

 

 

165TH 

Communication 
*   *   *   *   * 

 

OCTOBER 10-12, 2014 
 

Grand Master John Cooper cordially 

invites you to attend the 2014 Grand 

Lodge activities in San Francisco 

this coming October.  Registration 

is now available on the Grand Lodge 

Web Site, accessible on its cover 

page or under “Member Center – 

Annual Communication”.  A limited 

number of Lodging and Banquet 

Packages are again available, and 

special event ticket order forms are 

also included.  Select and order your 

hotel packages as quickly as 

possible, since they always go fast. 
 

Major Future Events 
 

September 21, 2014 

14
th

 California Masonic Symposium 

Pasadena Scottish Rite Cathedral 

“Freemasonry and the Foundation of the 

American Republic” 

November 18-21, 2015 

XIV World Conference of Regular 

Masonic Grand Lodges 

Meeting in San Francisco – Hosting 

Leaders from Hundreds of Grand 

Jurisdictions around the World 

 

 

REMINDER 

The “Calendar” on our Bureau Web 
Site is there for use by your Lodges.  
Please make it a regular practice to 
send your announcements to us 

monthly! 
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